C O P Y» of a letter dated 22nd May

received 7th June, fram Messrs Oompanhia de Cahotagen de
Pernamhucs.,

Dear Sir,

With waference to vour letter of the T8th March
addressed tc N» Rhodes, we heg to inform you that the "Linares”
and ®],indeves® haing under the Bwazilian flag have 1o undergo
surveys in accordance with the regulations of the Government
of this eountry, and we have therefore decided that it would
be hetter not te hold the annual survey you mentien in addition
theteso,

we regrst that promter advice could not He given, and
thanking vou fop vour »eminder,
We »emain, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
Pela fompanhia de Cahotagsm de Pernambuco.
(signed) Arthur H de Albuguerglo.
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